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Falls City Residents Asked to Conserve Electricity

(KTNC) - Falls City residents are asked to conserve electricity today (Monday), as Falls City
Utilities will be working on the line south of Falls City. It’s expected that the work will be
completed by Tuesday, but residents should conserve energy on Monday.
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